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MEMORANDUM 

 

To : Undersecretaries 

  Assistant Secretaries 

  Bureau/Service Directors 

  Regional Directors 

Schools Division Superintendents 

  All Others Concerned 

 

 

From : Atty. MICHAEL WESLEY T. POA 

  Undersecretary and Chief of Staff 

 

Subject: SUSPENSION OF WORK IN THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

FROM 12:00 NOON ONWARDS ON MARCH 27, 2024 

 

Date : 25 March 2024 

 

 

Pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 45, issued by the Office of the President 

dated 25 March 2024, giving government employees full opportunity to properly 

observe Maundy Thursday and Good Friday on 28-29 March 2024 and to allow them 

to travel to and from the different regions in the country, work in all DepEd offices 

and schools are hereby suspended on 27 March 2024 from 12:00 o’clock in the 

afternoon onwards. 

 

However, offices or units whose functions involve the delivery of emergency 

service/response, and/or the performance of other vital services shall continue with 

their operations and render the necessary services. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 
 


